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1. Fifth grade orientation will be Monday, August 13th.  Student will be able to 
find their lockers and look at their schedules before school starts.   

2. New student orientation will also be Monday, August 13th.  8th grade 
mentors will interview students.  They will take a tour of the building and 
also receive their schedules with their locker assignments. 

3. We have one new teacher.  Matt Schult will be the 5th/6th special 
education/social studies teacher.   

4. We missed our AYP goals in reading and in special education for math.  We 
will be looking at the data to see what specific areas in reading and math 
need to be targeted.  We may be using an advisor time in the afternoon for 
intervention time with individual students. 

5. The rooms on 2nd and 3rd floor received new blinds.  The windows on the 3rd 
floor east/west hallway were taken out. 

6. We are looking at the possibility for a middle school fundraiser to generate 
funds for field trips related to curricular areas as well as possible assemblies. 

7. I am looking to establish a parent advisory committee in September to assess 
the needs of the middle school. 

8. Middle school teachers will have a laptop as of today.   
 
 
Susan Anderson 


